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Coach Service Policy

Reigate Grammar School coach services are designed to enable pupils from a broad catchment area to have access to the school. Coach routes are available from the Bursar’s office. 

Coach routes are negotiated annually with the coach companies, according to the differing needs of the passengers and with regard to the safety of pupils at pick-up and drop-off points. Routes are decided on a ‘best fit’ basis and are not a bespoke service. Parents whose children use the coach service should be aware that coach routes are liable to change and that no guarantees of future services can be given. At least three weeks notice of any change will be given. 

The school requires at least half a term’s notice of withdrawal from the coach service. In the absence of any such written notice, one half-term’s fares in lieu of notice are due to the school .

Pupil Conduct 
Pupils are expected to be punctual for the arrival and departure of coaches. In the afternoon, pupils are required to wait behind the barriers next to the Peter Masefield Hall and not to move before being advised to do so by the teachers on duty. The PMH car park is potentially very dangerous. It is therefore crucial that pupils follow the instructions of the teachers on duty and the drivers. 

Pupils travelling to and from school on coaches are considered to be at school and representatives of the school. They are expected to meet the same standards of behaviour and adhere to the rules that apply at school. This is essential for the good order of the coaches and to ensure the health and safety of all those who travel. In particular pupils are reminded to: 

· Wear full school uniform;

· Be polite and courteous to the drivers;

· Obey the instructions of the driver and the Coach Prefects; 

· Wear seat belts at all times; 

· Remain in their seats until told to move; 

· Avoid unreasonable levels of noise and distraction; 

· Take any rubbish or food with them on departure; 

· Smoking on the coach is strictly forbidden. 

In accordance with the school’s Code of Conduct, and the Anti Bullying Policy, any behaviour which is designed to humiliate another pupil, or to make the journey uncomfortable for a pupil, will be treated very seriously. Pupils and parents should be aware that either a single serious offence on the coach, or repeated bad behaviour, is likely to incur a ban from the service, either permanently or for a specified period. Parents should note that a decision to ban a pupil from the service is at the Headmaster’s discretion. There is no appeal to the Governors on such an occasion.
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